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April 1, 2022 
 
 
RE: Announcement 
 
 
Dear Valued Eatery Essentials' Customer,  
 
     Eatery Essentials is announcing an increase in PET product pricing of 5.5% for PET products, 
10% for paper container and lid products, and 3% in PLA products. Updated pricing will be effective 
for all items shipping on or after May 1st, 2022. Eatery Essentials will not accept advance buying 
above normal order patterns. 
 
     New pricing will be provided as quickly as Eatery Essentials can put the information together 
and will not delay the implementation dates of this increase. All PO's with ship dates on or after the 
above mentioned dates will need to be updated to show the new pricing. Orders will not be shipped 
if correct pricing is not on the PO. 
 
Thank you for your business and we look forward to reducing these prices and shortening our lead-
times as soon as market conditions permit.  
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
Charles W. Pickering  
Vice President of Sales and Marketing  
Eatery Essentials, Inc. 
 


